
Welcome to Belair Elementary School. My name is Mrs. Anastasia Moore. I’m honored to be your child’s first grade teacher. I earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Elementary Education from Claflin University and a Master of Education degree in Early Childhood Education from Brenau University.  This is the beginning of my 21st year as an educator.
I am looking forward to working with you and your child. We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days, weeks, and months ahead. Every day your child will have the opportunity to learn through a variety of activities. I hope your child will enjoy these activities and will be eager to share his or her experience with you at the end of the day! 
I believe that communication is the key to a great parent-teacher relationship. I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. You can e-mail me at MooreAn2@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or call me at the school 706-821-2766.  I look forward to a year of fun and learning with your child!  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Anastasia Moore
